
Happy Liberation Day Guam!

Please help keep our island clean by recycling at the Parade.

You can use your own bins, or if you happen to see a chicken
wire recycling bin at your canopy, or along the parade route,
please use it onl for plastic bottles, #1 and #2, and aluminum
cans.

Help us out by dropping off your recyclables, during or after
the parade, at the recycling station located between Staywell
Insurance and the GCIC Building. Service Learning Students
will also help with collecting recyclables during the Parade.

The chicken wire bins are yours to keep if you wish!
Peggy Denny

and the

GCC Ecowarriors


